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DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & ENVIRONMENT 
23-33 BRIDGE STREET 
SYDNEY, NSW, 2000 

Attention: Anna Timbre!! 

Dear Ms Timbre!! 

Department of Planning 
Received 

10 NOV 2014 

Scanning Room 

RE: Modification Request for Capital II Wind Farm — Extension to Overhead Transmission Line (MP 
10_0135 Modification 3) 

I refer to the modification request for the above project provided by the Department of Planning & 
Environment and received by the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) on 24 October 2014. The 
application proposes to extend the overhead transmission line by approximately 6 kilometres, to 10.5 
kilometres. The EPA welcomes the opportunity to comment on this Modification Request. 

The EPA has reviewed the information for the proposed modification and considered the potential impacts 
of the proposal. Based on the information provided, the EPA considers the potential noise impacts of the 
proposal to be insignificant. Providing that the noise limits in the Project Approval are complied with during 
the construction phase, the EPA has no further concerns regarding this Modification Request. 

I trust this information will be of assistance. If you have any questions or queries please contact me or 
Claire Hindle on (02) 6229 7002. 

ypurs sincerely 

—6k 
DR SANDIE JONES 
Head of Operations, South East Region 
Environment Protection Authority 

PO Box 622 Queanbeyan NSW 2620 
Level 3111 Farrer Place Queanbeyan NSW 2620 

Tel: (02) 6229 7002 Fax: (02) 6229 7006 
ABN 43 692 285 758 
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